From:  Moody, Dustin (Fed) <dustin.moody@nist.gov> via pgc-forum <pgc-forum@list.nist.gov>
To: pgc-forum <pgc-forum@list.nist.gov>

Subject: [pgc-forum] A few reminders

Date: Monday, August 29, 2022 09:24:41 AM ET

We wanted to remind everybody of a few dates coming up:

1. The deadline for submissions to the 4 NIST PQC Standardization Conference is
September 15, 2022. To see the full call, or find more details on the conference please
see the webpage:

https.//csrc.nist.gov/Events/2022/fourth-pgc-standardization-conference
The virtual conference will be held Nov 29-Dec 1, 2022.

1. The deadline for tweaks for the 4t round candidates is October 1st, 2022. Please see
our announcement with more details:
https://groups.google.com/a/list.nist.gov/g/pgc-forum/c/GODoD7IkGPk/m/
zFcgHR-AQA]

Thanks. Please let us know if you have any questions.
Dustin Moody

NIST
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